
 

Dear Parents, 

As we begin the month of May, we have been used to the current home learning environment for a   
number of weeks now. There is much speculation in the media about a return to school plan and once 
this has been communicated we will carefully plan our return. In the meantime thank you for your     
dedication in supporting your children at home and a massive thank you to the staff for facilitating this.  

4ST MAY 2020 

 

CHILDREN WITH CONFIDENCE @HIGHNAMACADEMY 
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Year 4 Brass Lessons 

One thing which we are currently missing is the 
whole class brass lessons for Year 4. However 
each week the music teacher who would have 
been working with the children will prepare a mu-
sic video which we can all access. The first link is 
below These will also be available on the Home 
Learning page of the school website. 

https://youtu.be/L0xzJnyBiO4 

 

 

Active RE 

At the start of our Christianity units studied in Religious Education we 
work with Psalms who deliver Active RE lessons. Here is a special one 

provided for pupils in Years 5 and 6.  

Kingdom of God lesson part 1 (Year 5 & 6) - YouTube 

Active RE lesson - Kingdom of God lesson part 1 (Year 5 & 6)  

Christianity units of the Gloucestershire RE syllabus Taught using 
sport, games and play  

 

TT Rockstars Gloucestershire Competition 

There is a TTRS tournament happening from    
12th-14th May running from 10am -  1pm where 
children will have the opportunity to gain as many 
points as possible, battling against over 80 schools 
across Gloucestershire in the hope to be the     
winning school!  

It would be great to see Highnam pupils taking on 
the challenge! 

 

Storytime with Miss Coldrick 

The next story is available to view on the school   
website from Miss Coldrick. The book this time is one 
of Miss Coldrick’s favourites: Miranda the Castaway. 

https://www.highnam.gloucs.sch.uk/links/home-
learning/miranda-the-castaway  

Remember to send in your VE 
photos to Mrs Trotman at the 

end of this week as we      
remember this special event 

in our country’s history. 
 

Kind regards, 
Stephen Dean 
Headteacher 
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